
Continued… 

 

Uniform 

I have attached the school uniform policy for a reminder. There should be no jewellery other than stud 

earrings and no nail polish. As the weather improves please remember to provide your child with a hat 

and appropriate clothing as well as applying 24 hour sun cream before school. If your child is bringing sun 

cream into school please ensure it is clearly named. 
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Reuben the school dog came to visit this week! 

Reuben has loved seeing the children and the children 

have enjoyed seeing him in the office. 

 

Toys in school 

There have been more and more toys 

coming into school. There should be no toys 

in school as they may get lost or damaged 

and this is not the school’s responsibility. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Play equipment outside 

Please can I remind you not to let your 

children play on the equipment before or 

after school. Thank you. 

 

Scooters/bikes 

There are still some children who are 

scooting on school grounds. Please can I 

remind you that this should not be 

happening as it is not safe. 
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Weekly Newsletter 

3rd May 2024 

It has been another lovely week at Spring Meadow. The weather has improved and the children have 

enjoyed running around in the sun. The new school menu has also gone down very well with 

children trying some new meals, the tacos last week were a particular hit!  

I am pleased to let you know Mrs Fowler gave birth to a beautiful boy called Sonny in the week and 

we cannot wait to meet him!  

I hope you all have a lovely bank holiday weekend. 
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Mrs Fielding with some of the children outside the school to celebrate the Ofsted report. 

Spring Meadow/ St Mary’s Summer Fete 

Once again we are going to join forces with Ely St Mary’s to hold a brilliant summer fete. This year we 

have decided it will take more of a ‘Friday Fest’ feel and will be on Friday 12th July 1530-1800. There 

will be a wide range of stalls, bbq, beer tent and disco. 

In order to support this event we will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 28th June for a voluntary 

contribution of a tombola prize. If you are a parent who would like to support this event as, I will be 

hosting a PTA meeting on Friday 17th May at 1430 to distribute stalls and discuss the organisation on 

our side. If you are unable to make this date but would be willing to help with the set up/ clear up/ 

have a stall please email the office to sign up. 

 

Parking 

There are still some parents who are parking in the school car park without prior agreement from the 

school. The car park is only for staff and parents of children who have additional needs. This includes 

at the end of the school day. I have also received some complaints regarding the speed cars are 

driving through the car park and entering the school gates. Please can I remind you to drive cautiously 

as there are many children around. There are some vehicles which need to come down to the front 

entrance due to access arrangements so please be extra vigilant with your children when walking 

from the school gates down to the school. 
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